
“Michael Kors’ response”, 11 October 2023 

Michael Kors is committed to principles of ethical business practice and 

recognition of the dignity of others, including responsible labor practices 

throughout our value chain. Respecting fundamental human rights is 

core to our Code of Conduct for Business Partners, which we require all 

supply chain partners to abide by. We take the allegations of labor and 

human rights abuses of garment workers that BHRRC has raised 

seriously. After receipt of the allegations by BHRRC, we promptly began 

an investigation into these claims, including by engaging in direct 

dialogue with the named factory. Should our investigation substantiate 

any of the claims, we commit to taking appropriate remedial action.   

 


